
 

TOWN OF WILLIAMSON 
WATERSHED MANAGEMENT ADVISORY COUNCIL 

 

 

Regular meeting of October 24, 2016 
 

Members Present: Randy Peck, Jay Peters, Phil Dean, Gary Orbaker, and Rick Vos 

Absent: Kurt Allman, William Dobie and Joe Maliga 

Also Present: Joshua VanEenwyk and Lindsey Gerstenslager 
 
Randy Peck called the meeting to order at 7:30 pm. 
 
The Committee members reviewed the minutes from the September 26, 2016 meeting.  
A motion was made by Gary Orbaker to approve the minutes as submitted, seconded 
by Phil Dean.   All were in favor.  Motion passed. 
 
New business: 

Joshua VanEenwyk presented a site plan for property located at 6661 East 
Townline Road.  The plan did not show the existing ditches and culverts 
or any proposed culverts and the proposed regrading for the site.  It was 
determined that the site plan should be resubmitted with the missing 
information to be added before approval could be recommended. 
 
 

Unfinished Business: 
 

� Salmon Creek snag and drag project.  Lindsey Gerstenslager reported that 
work will be continuing until the weather prevents further work from 
being done. 

� Mark Lagoner, Tuckahoe Road Drainage Issue: Nothing new to report. 
� Rick Vos, 7487 E. Townline Road: Lindsey Gerstenslager reported that the 

DEC had informed her that they had no authority to require the removal 
of any natural blockages in the portion of Mink Creek in the vicinity of the 
Vos and Noto properties. 

� Ridge Road to Eddy Ridge Road project.  Completed. 
� Ridge Chapel Road: Nothing new to report 
� David Hauser, 5993 State Route 21: Nothing new to report. 
� Michael Herbert, South-East quadrant of downtown stream maintenance:  

Nothing new to report. 
� Strickland property on Eddy Ridge Road, Beaver Dam.  Nothing new to 

report. 



� Mark Bernard property at 7483 Salmon Creek Road.  Revisions requested 
to the site plan have not been resubmitted. 

 
Council project planning/administrative work session: 
No recording secretary has been found to keep the minutes of our meetings. 
A motion was made by Phil Dean to adjourn the meeting at 8:35 pm, seconded by Jay 
Peters.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Randall Peck 
Acting Secretary 


